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We are a good school in all areas 

“The school’s work to promote pupils’ personal development and welfare is Outstanding” 

 
 

 

Dear parent/carer, 

 

I am writing in regards to our one-way system through the school’s grounds. I would first like to thank you for 

helping us to keep our community safe and abiding by this rule for the last year. We know that it has been an 

inconvenience for many of you but we hope that you understand the reasons behind it. 

With the gradual relaxation of measures and the decreasing number of COVID cases in the community, we feel 

that we are now in a position to stop the one-way system from Monday 24th May.  You will be free to enter and 

exit through either the bridge or Lancaster Gardens gates. 

In order for us to relax these measures, we ask you to abide by the following guidelines: 

 We ask that you continue to wear face masks whilst on school grounds. 

 Please maintain distance from other families, especially in the passages down the sides of the school. 

Where possible, please keep to the left and allow others to pass.  

 When leaving through the bridge gate, please wait whilst people enter first. 

 When entering/leaving through the Lancaster Gardens gate, please keep to the left. 

We ask that people are mindful of members of our community who are vulnerable or who have anxieties over the 

lifting of restrictions. Please ensure that you are giving people space and be patient if you need to wait whilst 

others pass.  

Thank you for your continued support with our COVID safety measures and we hope that by continuing to be 

vigilant the country can continue with the roadmap out of lockdown. 

Kind regards, 

 

Mr M Aggus 

Vice Principal 

 

http://www.portersgrange.co.uk/
mailto:office@portersgrange.southend.sch.uk

